
 

 

Camp Sunrise selling off assets to pay camp budget deficit - Camp Sunrise Sale! 
 
Drissa Kone 
March 30, 2017 
Belvedere Family Church 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Camp Sunrise is selling off its assets to help pay for last year's camp budget deficit. This Saturday 

morning and Sunday afternoon, the camp will be open to anyone interested in salvaging camp assets. 

Please come prepared to give some donation for anything that you want to claim. The Camp Sunrise 

Board will be facilitating the distribution. This is your only chance before the camp is turned over to the 

new tenant! Please contact Alex Beebe at 973-951-2541 with any questions and for further details. 

 

Saturday April 1 (9am - 2pm) and Sunday April 2 (2pm - 6pm) 

 

Please note there is no running water or working toilets. 

 

 


